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As we strive to be good neighbours, our families will 
always respect our local community and residents 
by not parking across driveways, on pavements or 
verges. This can reduce visibility and cause damage 

and access issues. 

 

Our WCPS families will park sensibly and never 
on the pavement, double yellow lines or the ‘keep 

clear’ zig zag lines. 

 

Our families will always take care when driving near our school by: 

o Observing the 20mph speed limit 

o Driving slowly and carefully while looking out for families travelling by foot or 
by bike 

 

We will only drive to school if necessary. Our 
WCPS families where possible, will travel by foot, 
bike or scooter to promote a healthy and active 

lifestyle. 

 

Our WCPS families will protect our local 
environment by switching off car engines whilst 

parked and not ‘engine idle’. 

 


